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Flexible chainclamps usable 
from DN 150. 
Also suitable for pipe/flange 
connections. 

Deliverable in steel, stainless 
steel, single, double, light, medi-
um and heavy execution. 

Through the hook-system it is  
possible  to clamp several pipesizes 
with 1 chain clamp, without dis-
mounting chainparts. 

Chain clamps 



Type 150 
Light execution, normal steel or 
stainless steel. Standard length 
650 mm. with 5 clamping points. 
Usable from DN 150. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Type 200 
Medium heavy execution, normal 
steel or st.steel. Standard length 
1275 mm. with 7 clamping points. 
Usable from DN 200. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Type D200 
Medium heavy double execution, 
normal steel or stainless steel. 
Standard length 1275 mm. with 7 
clamping points. 
Usable from DN 200. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Type 300 
Heavy execution, normal steel or 
stainless steel. Standard length 
1920 mm. with 7 clamping points. 
Usable from DN 300. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Type D300 
Heavy double execution, normal 
steel or stainless steel. Standard 
length 1920 mm. with 7 clamping 
points. 
Usable from DN 300. 
 
 
 
 
 


